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Hi Ladies! 
 
In March, we talked about Color, and the parts of the color wheel.  I’m sure it goes without saying, but 
I love, love, LOVE color.  I love playing with different combinations of fabrics and seeing what I can 
come up with.  I challenge you to push yourself out of your color comfort zone and try something new.  

 
We will be meeting at the Bank of Utah in Heber on Thursday, April 1st at 
6PM to 8 PM or via Zoom. 
 
Note:  This is a recurring meeting, so the link will be the same for all of 
2021.   This is the Zoom meeting link: 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84053768159?pwd=MG1lTjZDS3E4eldXMCt3QU9EWXBIdz09 
 

Meeting ID: 840 5376 8159 
Passcode: 179215 

 
Keep working on your WIP projects! It has been fun to see all of these projects getting finished!  
 

See you soon! 
Ali 

 
 
 

Friendship Blocks! 
 
Calling all stray Friendship blocks from 2020!  If you haven’t already 
done so, it’s time – to clean up our sewing rooms, find those 
friendship blocks, and send those stray blocks to their homes—
finished or not.  Your friends will “Thank You!”    
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84053768159?pwd=MG1lTjZDS3E4eldXMCt3QU9EWXBIdz09


Utah Quilt Guild News 

   
Quilt Fest 2021 “Discover the Artist Within” is scheduled for September 14-18, 2021, 
at the Davis Conference Center in Layton, Utah.  We will have National Teachers 
Katie Fowler and Jaimie Davis of Loopy Tulip Designs and on opening night, we will 
have a guest lecturer, Judy Eisley.  Hotel reservations are available but fill up fast.  
Classes at Quilt Fest will be available both in-person and by video.  Videos will be 

available for one month for class participants.  For more details, please go to:  www.utahquiltguild.org.   
 
The Quilt Fest Challenge for 2021 is for you to “Discover the Artist Within,” and the entry fee is only 
$5.00 (since you will be using your own fabric).  Bonus:  If you missed out on the Quilt Fest challenge 
for 2020 for “Alice in QuiltLand,” you’re in luck, we still have fabric available.  For that challenge, the 
entry fee is $15.00, and it includes one yard of the blue fabric.  Both challenges will be displayed at 
Quilt Fest 2021.  For entry forms and more details on one or both challenges, please visit the Utah 
Quilt Guild website or contact Davidene by email to davidenez@gmail.com or phone:  435-649-9639.   
 
In May, there will be a Virtual Quilt Show along with the Spring Remote Fest.  If you wish to participate 
in the Virtual Quilt Show in May, they are accepting photographic entries – your quilt will not be 
physically sent to the show.  The photos for your virtual entries are due by April 10th.  If you are 
wondering; yes, the quilts displayed virtually will be eligible to be shown at Quilt Fest 2021.  For 
additional information and details, please contact Louise Mudd at:  louisemudd@yahoo.com or cell 
385-445-8500 or home 801-771-9379.   
 

Barb Murdock 
heberbarb@gmail.com 
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